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Frameworks 

 

AMETEK believes in building a sustainable future for our stockholders, colleagues, customers and 

suppliers, and the communities where we operate. 

As AMETEK continues to focus on matters related to sustainability, AMETEK has made the decision to 

adopt and provide disclosure under both The Sustainability Accounting Standards Board (SASB) and Task 

Force on Climate-related Financial Disclosures (TCFD).  We plan to adopt and report under these 

frameworks by the end of 2021. 

 


